
November 10, 2015

Dear valued member,

Yesterday, the E-board unanimously voted to engage the services of a local contractor who is 
applying for our building permit so construction of the Pistol range can begin!

The club is again buzzing with excitement, anticipation and promise after a long hiatus.

The range is the club’s primary focus but it is not the only project that needs attention. 

The formation of a “fund raising” committee was deemed necessary and this letter serves to kick 
off what is being called our Annual Member’s Fund Drive!

In anticipation of the club’s membership growing, the Annual Drive has been designed to gain 
insight on projects and activities the membership desires. Included in this package is a pledge 
card. It has been designed specifically to allow each contributing member to designate your gift to 
any priority listed.

Please join us by making a gift of $100 or more to the Scituate Rod & Gun Club Members Annual 
Fund.

Sincerely, 

Ernie Foster
Life Member/Fund Raising Chairman

PS. Please help us sell the enclosed gun raffle tickets (gun generously donated by Phil Lennon) in 
addition to or alone as a donation!


